WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:06 AM

To: WIT.Committee

Subject: FW: Water Use and Development Plan for Haiku

From: Maya Bendotoff <mayabendotoff@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:32 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Water Use and Development Plan for Haiku

Aloha,

| am writing to share my concern about the proposed water use and development plan. Haiku residents need to be able
to find out what is really planned and what is being done to protect our watersheds and family wells. A promise of
future studies is not enough. Also, the WUDP is primarily based on 2014 water use patterns when we should be shifting
to increased opportunities for small farms.

| hope you will allow time for transparency and community input. | also hope that you will prioritize sustainability and
care of the aina.

Thank you for your consideration,
Maya Bendotoff

17B Maluaina PI.
Haiku, HI 96708



